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Freedom of Information Request Ref No: CA26 

Thank you for email dated 24 September 2018 where you requested:  

“Please reveal the contractual arrangement/contract between the Combined 

Authority and East Cambs District Council concerning the secondment of their CEO. 

I prefer an answer by electronic means.”  

The details of the arrangement and financial implications were set out in report to the 

Combined Authority Board on the 26 September 2018 and are therefore in the public 

domain.  http://cambridgeshirepeterborough-ca.gov.uk/meetings/cambridgeshire-

and-peterborough-combined-authority-board-4/?date=2018-09-26 

In relation to the contract, we can confirm that we hold this information. However, 

this information is exempt from disclosure under section 40 (personal information) of 

the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). This is because the information 

constitutes personal data as defined in the General Data Protection Regulation 

(GDPR) and disclosing it would breach the principles of fair and lawful processing 

set out in the GDPR. 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 

an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 

the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to 

Mr Patrick Arran, the Interim Monitoring Officer. 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 

communications. 
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Incubator 2, 
 Alconbury Weald Enterprise Campus,  

Huntingdon, PE28 4WX 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 

apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 

Commissioner can be contacted at:  

Information Commissioner’s Office,  

Wycliffe House,  

Water Lane,  

Wilmslow,  

Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




